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The Finnish Union of Practical Nurses (SuPer) disapproves of the 
establishing of an ISO committee on Ageing societies.  

Our statement is based on our experiencies of elderly care, including 
the quality of elderly care services and the working conditions of our 
members working in elderly care.  

SuPer represents the  majority of the workforce in elderly care services, 
both in institutional care (nursing homes, residental care, sheltered 
housing etc) and homecare. A comparison of care providers who follow 
ISO standards and those who do not has proved, that the quality of  
elderly care services is worse if ISO standards are followed. Working 
conditions are also poorer for employees of service providers using ISO 
standards.  

SuPer has 90 000 members working mostly with elderly people. For 
more information, please contact Leena Kaasinen tel. +358 9 
27279151. 
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